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WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of hope. Next week, we will be focusing on “Jesus walks on water” 

(Matthew 14.22-33). If children have any prayers, linked to this 

theme, that they would like to share during worship, they would be 

very welcome to do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week started with a fantastic school trip for Owl Class! They visited Cosford RAF museum as part of 
their history learning this term. We are still very much getting used to going out on school trips again, so 
the class were all very excited, and rightly so. It was a fantastic visit and educational trips such as this 
really do bring learning in the classroom to life. We hope that Owl Class parents enjoyed the photos from 
the day, which Mr Holt-Williams shared on Class Dojo.  
 
Today, the whole school has taken part in Hello Yellow Day! It has been great to see children arriving in 
their brightly coloured clothes and accessories, all to support World Mental Health Day, and to raise funds 
for Young Minds. Thank you all for your kind donations.  
 
Next week, school will be closed to children on Friday, as it is PD Day, and then the half term break 
begins. So, children finish school on Thursday 14th October, and return on Monday 1st November.  
 
Finally, thank you all for your very kind words, wishing me well for my move to a new school in January. I 
will still be here next half term to work with Miss Williams and Mrs Whelan on preparation for the Spring 
Term. The first event is the Zoom meeting for parents, which takes place next week, outlined below.  
Mrs Whelan hopes that you will be able to join her.  

Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES  
Well done to… 

 
Harley, who is now a Chester Zoo junior 
conservation ranger! She goes to the zoo 
every Sunday morning to learn more about 
different parts of the zoo and the animals 
within it. Last week she spent her time in the 
lemur enclosure and learned about how 
animals use sound to locate their food, 
including the Aye-Ayes who tap the wood to 
see if there are insects within to eat. 
 
We really enjoyed sharing this achievement 
in worship this week. If your child has any 
out-of-school achievements which they would 
like to share with us, please do let us know. It 
is great for children to celebrate things like 
this with their peers at school!  
 

Parents’ Evening Telephone Calls: From 

Monday 11th October, parents’ evening telephone calls 

will be made. We have sent home an options form so 

that you can select your preferred date and time, and if 

you have returned your form, you should have received a 

reply slip stating the date and time you have been 

allocated. Please call the school office if you need 

assistance with booking an appointment.  

Nasal Flu Immunisations: Children from Reception 

up to Year 6 will be offered their immunisations on 

Monday 11th October. A consent form has been sent 

home which you must have returned in order for your 

child to receive this.  

    

Friday 8th October 2021 

CELEBRATION! AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Happy Birthday to: 
 
Mrs Sadler, who celebrates 
her birthday this week.  

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbird Class: Nancy and George 
 
Robin Class: Archie, Charlie and Astrid 
 
Skylark Class: Eliza K, Ralph, Arthur and 
John-James 
 
Kingfisher Class: Sam, Amelia, Tilly, 
Charlie and Finley  
 
Owl Class: Freddie, Billy and Liam 
 
 

Thursday 14th October - Last day of the half 
term for pupils.  
Monday 1st November – Children return to 
school for the new half term.  
 
 

Zoom meeting with Mrs Whelan and Miss Williams – Tuesday 12th October 2021 – 9:30am-10:30am 

An opportunity for parents and carers to ask questions, share thoughts and be updated on the recruitment plan for the 

coming weeks. 

 

Link to form (for sending in queries or thoughts ahead of the meeting): 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLm_wFUicTMVBpsRrh1WQ6r1UOTNUVzV

TRkZGWUZJVVdCSUNWREU4SzhQSi4u 

 

Zoom link: 

https://zoom.us/j/95997369226?pwd=NjdSeXBpcDhYMWorK0FwQlhZblhGUT09 

Meeting ID: 959 9736 9226 

Passcode: 5r74EH 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLm_wFUicTMVBpsRrh1WQ6r1UOTNUVzVTRkZGWUZJVVdCSUNWREU4SzhQSi4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLm_wFUicTMVBpsRrh1WQ6r1UOTNUVzVTRkZGWUZJVVdCSUNWREU4SzhQSi4u
https://zoom.us/j/95997369226?pwd=NjdSeXBpcDhYMWorK0FwQlhZblhGUT09

